
Have your say
City of Parramatta Council invites your feedback to inform the concept design 
of the F.S. Garside playground, picnic facilities, dog park and new youth 
recreation area as part of the implementation of Stage 1 North Granville 
Community Facilities Master Plan.

Tell us what you would like to see as part of these upgrades. What are the 
current issues? What are your ideas for the new park amenities?

To provide your feedback, attend a drop in session:

5 March 2020, 3pm-4pm at Biplane Park, Rosehill

5 March 2020, 4.30pm-6pm at F.S. Garside Park, Gray Street, Granville

7 March 2020, 2pm-4pm at F.S. Garside Park, Gray Street, Granville

Email: placeservices@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 

Consultation period closes 26 March 2020

Project timeline

Stage 1 North Granville Community Facilities Master Plan

DEC

Stage 1 Master 
Plan adopted 
by Council

MAR APR/
MAY

MAY

Round 1 
Community 
consultation to inform 
concept design 

Geotechnical 
investigations

Round 2 
Community 
consultation 
to finalise 
concept design

Detailed 
design

OCTJUN NOV DEC JAN JUN

Detailed 
design

Detailed 
design

Detailed 
design

Site investigations

Estimated 
construction

2019 2020 2021

For more information
Visit: oursay.org/cityofparramatta/northgranville
Email: placeservices@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au
Phone: 9806 5050

Project timelines are indicative only 
and may be subject to change.


